IN THE MATTER OF the Resource Management Act 1991

AND
IN THE MATTER OF the hearing of submissions by the Timaru

District Council in relation to the Proposed
Timaru District Plan

FIFTH MINUTE
DIRECTIONS OF HEARING PANEL

DATED 9 NOVEMBER 2023

TimaruDistrictCouncIFIFTHMINUTED81120233



We refer to the pre-hearing directions of the Hearing Panel dated 12
October 2023.

We have been advised by the Council that the commencement of
hearings is now expected to commence in early 2024, meaning that
the first stage (Hearing A) which was scheduled to commence in Timaru
on Thursday 30 November will not proceed and accordingly the pre-
hearing directions provided in the minute dated 12 October 2023 are

suspended.

It is anticipated that a further minute, containing timetable directions
relating to the rescheduled hearing (Hearing A), will issue as soon as

practicable.

DATED this 9th day of November 2023
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A C HUGHES-JOHNSON KC (AS CHAIR ON
BEHALF OF THE COMMISSIONERS)
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